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CC/SJS/EXAMS 
 
09 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
MOCK EXAMINATIONS ARRANGEMENTS GCE/BTEC 
 
In order to prepare for the forthcoming GCE/BTEC examinations in May/June 2024, 
students will be required to sit GCE/BTEC mock examinations commencing Monday  
4 December 2023. 
 
These examinations will be conducted and carried out in accordance with JCQ (Joint 
Council for Qualifications) rules and regulations which will ensure the students are fully 
prepared for the actual GCE/BTEC examinations in 2024.  In this respect, a copy of the 
published “Information for Candidates” is herewith attached, along with a copy of the 
examination timetable for your information. The students will also be briefed on 
examination procedures.  
 
Students should be preparing for these examinations at home, dedicating themselves to 
a planned revision timetable.  
 
We would appreciate it if you could please take the time to discuss the importance with 
your son/daughter the need to revise and prepare themselves for these mock 
examinations. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Christos Christofi 
Examinations Officer  
Tel: 25 96 8018  
E-mail: christos.christofi@modschools.org  
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